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President-Elect Report – Beth Sisk 
NeASFAA 3/23/2016 Annual Business meeting 
 
Over the summer, I assigned volunteers to the 2015-2016 committees matching up interest and 
need as much as possible. I contacted the individual volunteers with their committee 
assignment and the committee chairs with the membership list. 
 
I have been working as a member of PDRC to help plan this year’s conference while also 
thinking about next year’s 40 anniversary conference in Lincoln at the Embassy Suites 
downtown.  
 
I put together the 2016-2017 budget estimate for the President Elect position and Nominations 
and Election Committee. 
 
As a member of the Finance and Audit Committee, we met last year for the annual audit and 
just a couple of weeks ago to produce the budget proposal for our board meeting.  


